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Newsletter no. 20   Spring Term – Friday 4th February 2022 

 
Above all else, guard your heart, for everything you do flows from it – Proverbs 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Open Classroom is next Tuesday     
 
In response to our parent questionnaire last summer we are holding an ‘Open Classroom Day’.  
Parents are invited to pop into class before pick up to see their child’s learning environment, view 
their work and talk to their class teacher. We hope to see some of you on Tuesday, 8th February 
from 2.45 – 3.30 pm. 
You can leave a little earlier than 3.15 pm to reduce numbers in class but please ensure you 
inform your teacher when you leave so we can ensure the safety of our children. 
 
Safer Internet Day       https://www.saferinternetday.org/ 
 
Next Tuesday will be Safer Internet Day and our 
children will be learning about how to stay safe 
online. The theme this year is ‘together for a better 
internet.’ From cyberbullying to social networking to 
digital identity, each year Safer Internet Day aims to 
raise awareness of emerging online issues and 
current concerns. Check out these websites for 
further information on keeping children and young 
people safe online. 
 

 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/ 
 
 https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ 
 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/ 
 

 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Helen Szczepanski 
 
 
 

https://www.saferinternetday.org/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/
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Godalming Junior School are advertising for a Home School Link Worker. Please follow the link below for 
further information 
 
 
 

https://www.eteach.com/job/home-school-link-worker-1204725 
 

 
 
All Saints Witley Parish Office 
 
A vacancy has arisen for a part-time administrator for the parish office here in Witley. 
Please see the flier attached for further information and how to apply. 
 
 
 
 
                                                   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cake raffle winner!  
This week’s winner is Hatty 
 
Well done! Thank you to the Smith family for the lovely lemon 
drizzle squares & chocolate brownies. 
 

Well done to the following children who are in our Gold Book this week. 
 
Dolphins: Cameron and Phoebe  
Penguins: Evie 
Puffins: Hatty and Leo    

https://www.eteach.com/job/home-school-link-worker-1204725
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Surrey Wildlife Art Competition 

 

St Hilary’s School have invited the children of Witley School to enter their art 

competition. Please hand in your artwork at the Witley School Office by noon on 

Friday, 11th February so that St Hilary’s School can collect them. 
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Dates to Remember 

 

SPRING TERM 2022 

Tuesday 8th February – Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 8th February – Open Classroom 2.45 – 

3.30 pm 

Friday 11th February – School finishes for HALF TERM break (Monday 14th – Friday 18th February) 

 

Monday 21st February – INSET DAY                 

Tuesday 22nd February – Return to School 

Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day – Dress up as a book character!  

Thursday 10th March – SCIENCE DAY with Mad Marc, the Scientist, visiting in 

the morning 

Tuesday 29th March – Spring Parent Consultations 

Friday 1st April – End of Term for Easter Break   EARLY FINISH 1:30 pm         

         

Tuesday 19th April – INSET DAY 

Wednesday 20th April – Return to School 

Monday 2nd May – BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 

Thursday 26th May – School finishes for half term    

Friday 27th May – INSET DAY before half term (Monday 30th – Friday 3rd June) 

 

 

SUMMER TERM 2022 

Monday 6th June – Return to school 

Friday 22nd July – End of term for the summer   EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 

 
 


